
Court Connection  
Volume No. 6 – Issue No. 1 
January 2017  
 

Southwest Florida Bankruptcy Professionals Association 
By:  Adrian Lynn, President 

 
Thank you to everyone that made it to our Christmas Happy Hour at Hotel Indigo on December 
14, 2016. As I said at the event, it is you, the membership, that makes Southwest Florida a great 
place to practice law, and bankruptcy law particularly. 
 
We also reflected and thanked Diane Jensen for her many years of service. Diane is one of a 
kind, and over the next year she will be winding down her caseload. I am not sure what we will 
do without her! 
 
We have the State of the District Address by Judge Williamson to take place during our 
regularly scheduled monthly luncheon on January 19th at 12 noon. There will be a light lunch 
provided. 
 


